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Crisis Residence Admissions Update 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) is committed to keeping you informed of changes that may impact the care you 

provide to our Members, your patients. 

Effective March 1, 2025, MVP will no longer require prior notification for crisis residence 

admissions. 

• Crisis Residence Providers will no longer have to submit a prior notification form to MVP 

  

If you have any questions, please contact your MVP Behavioral Health Professional Relations Representative. To 

find your representative, visit mvphealthcare.com/providers and select Contact Us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This communication should be viewed by: 

Crisis Residence Providers   

 


